
Paper Petition Details 

Parking Restriction on High Street after 7pm - Friday to Sunday

We the undersigned, write in relation to the above matter. As you know that the parking 
restriction in this area is pay and display between Monday to Friday up to 5pm. However, from 
Friday to Sunday only Taxis are allowed to park after 7pm and private parking is fully restricted. 
From the experience of last couple of years there has been hardly any taxis parked during the 
hours mentioned above, whereas many customers of the local businesses have been issued 
with penalty notices.

As you appreciate the business activities in Slough have already been towards the downfall in 
last few years and High Street businesses have been struggling, this parking restriction is 
another hurdle for businesses to attract customers in this local parade.

We, therefore, kindly request you to waive the current parking restrictions (Friday to
Sunday Taxis only after 7pm) and allow the spaces to be used for private parking to
give a little boost to the local businesses and overall economy of Slough High Street.

In anticipation, we appreciate your consideration and look forward to hearing from you soon.

This petition was received on 28th May, 2019.

This petition was passed to the Team Leader, Parking Services on 28th May, 2019.

Final Results
Number of Signatures 17

Council Response 

Response to follow. 


